
 

 

CIRCULAR 
 
FILE: FN_1/12 To: SPREP National Focal Points 
DATE: 29 August 2023  SPREP CROP Organisations 
CIRCULAR: 23/75  SPREP Partner Organisations 
 
SUBJECT:  CONSULTATIONS FOR REVIEW OF THE CORE FUNDING STRUCTURE OF SPREP AND 

TO ASSIST IN THE DEVELOPMENT OF ITS FINANCE & RESOURCE SUSTAINABILITY 
STRATEGY 

       
Dear SPREP Members and Partner Organisations,  
 

Following on from the previous Circular 23/61 circulated earlier this month to members for upcoming 
consultations with Mr. David Sheppard, we attach herewith a copy of the questionnaire which 
includes a brief background on the current funding situation, for your information in advance of 
arranged meetings with Mr Sheppard. 
 
Mr. Sheppard will be contacting focal points of SPREP members and partners to arrange for 
consultations on this matter and he will take the opportunity provided by the SPREP Meeting in 
September to arrange meetings with SPREP Members, Donors and Partners that will be present. 
 
The Secretariat, therefore, seeks the support and availability from members and partner 
organisations in the review of its Core Funding Structure.   
 
Please contact our Secretariat through Mrs Petra Chan Tung, Director Finance and Administration on 

petrac@sprep.org, for any queries. Alternatively, you can reach us by telephone at +685 21929. 

 

We look forward to your support to the review work undertaken by Mr. Sheppard. 

 

Thank you for your ongoing cooperation. 

 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

 

Sefanaia Nawadra 

Director General 

 
SN/PC/rmg 
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A resilient Pacific environment sustaining our livelihoods and natural heritage in harmony with our cultures. 

mailto:petrac@sprep.org
mailto:sprep@sprep.org
http://www.sprep.org/

